
Dear Honorable Charles Grassley  
and Honorable Richard Durbin, 
 
On behalf of the California Women’s Leadership Association (CWLA), I am honored to extend our strong 
support for the nomination of Harmeet Dhillon as Assistant U.S. Attorney for the Civil Rights Division. 
Ms. Dhillon’s distinguished legal career and unwavering commitment to defending constitutional 
freedoms make her exceptionally qualified for this role. 
 
As a former CWLA Director (2008-2009), Ms. Dhillon has been a trailblazer in advocating for individual 
liberties, free speech, and civil rights. Through her leadership at the Dhillon Law Group and the Center 
for American Liberty, she has been at the forefront of ensuring that constitutional protections remain 
steadfast for all Americans. Her dedication to upholding the rule of law and advocating for fairness and 
justice exemplifies the qualities necessary to lead the Civil Rights Division with integrity and diligence. 
 
CWLA is committed to supporting leaders who champion individual freedoms and legal excellence. Ms. 
Dhillon’s extensive experience, principled leadership, and steadfast commitment to justice make her an 
outstanding choice for this position. We respectfully urge the Senate Judiciary Committee to confirm her 
nomination. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Parmis Khatibi 
President, California Women’s Leadership Association (CWLA) 
Cwla@cwla.us 
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